
COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF VIHIGGA 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT AND INFRASTRUCIONE 
POBox344-50300 MARAGOLIEmall address:transport@vihig8.go ke 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
The County Government of Vihiga through the Department Infrastructure wishes to inform interested and eligible bidders r Monday, have been made on the advert published in the Weekly Citizen newspaper 

Transport and 

12 April, 2021 for Rehabilitation and Maintenance of RMLF projects 20 April, The closing date has been extended from Tuesday, 20th April, 2021 to 23 Ap 
2021, due to IFMIS Challenges that some contractors are facing in downloading 

the tender documents. 

For more information on the updated advert go to County Website 

www.vihiga.go.ke 

NOTE: bidders are advised to note the changes made on the advert. 

For queries or clarifications, contact the undersigned 
RECTAR 

SUPPLY CHAIN MANNENT 

19 ARR 2021 
CoUNTY GOVERNMENT OF VIHIGA 

Director Supply Chaim Mánagement-Vihiga County, 
For Chief Officer-Department of Transport and Infrastructure, 

P.O Box 344-50300, Maragoli. 
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